
BEFORE THE KANSAS SENATE UTILITIES COMMITTEE 

TESTIMONY by SUSAN EVERY TABOR re. SENATE BILL 284 

PROPONENT WRITTEN TEStIMONY ONLY 

I am writing to request your support for SB-284, the Blind Access Information Act. 

NFB Newsline provides access to a wide variety of Kansas-area and national 

newspapers.  It also provides access to a wide variety of magazines and retail 

advertisements.   

I really appreciate the robustness and diversity that Newsline offers.  As a Kansas 

resident engaged in my local community, I love having access to area and national 

newspapers for reference and information. The broad selection of magazines is 
informative and engages my intellect and curiosity.  The retail advertising helps me to 

be an informed shopper. 

Thank you in advance for your support for this important program. 

Warmest Regards, 

Susan E. Tabor, LSCSW, Ret., 

1234 Tennessee St. 

Lawrence, Kansas 66044 




